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NRC TO HEAR DISCUSSION OF SAFETY-CONSCIOUS WORK ENVIRONMENT
AT SAN ONOFRE NUCLEAR PLANT

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission will meet publically with officials of Southern
California Edison, at their request, to discuss the safety-conscious work environment at the San Onofre
Nuclear Generating Station (SONGS).

The meeting will begin at 4 p.m. on Wednesday, December 13, in the Learning Center, Bldg.
E-50, at the SONGS site. The public is invited to observe. NRC officials will be available after the
meeting to answer questions.
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